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Budget Committee members in attendance:  Constance Schumann, Sherri Dunbar, Steve Jarrett, Mark Johnson, Greg Hammond, Selectman Edward Polewarczyk joined the meeting as well as one member of the community.  Phil DiVece, Richard Hanson and Steven Mehrl were absent.  Evan Goodkowsky arrived at 6:50pm.

Sherri Dunbar was elected Chair Pro Tem, Greg Hammond was voted Clerk Pro Tem, meeting was called to order at 6:28pm.

Steve Jarrett nominated Sherri as Chair, Mark Johnson seconded, motion passed 5-0.

Sherri motioned to accept the minutes of September 23, 2010, motioned, passed 5-0.

Public Comment:  Is the town selling properties to foreign business if so we should be aware of it.

What is the Gold fringe around the American flag in the municipal meeting room?

Old Business:  None

New Business:  Vote to approve a warrant for Dec. 7 special town meeting.

The concerns of Steve Jarret were how the budget numbers were presented on the warrant.  Other concerns were do you fire the Planner or lay them off, if so who does the planning.  Can Lincoln County Planning and Development do the job instead of a town planner?

Sherri motioned to vote on the warrant.  Steve seconded the motion.  The vote was 3 in favor, 3 against.  Sherri, Steve and Marked voted in favor, 
Greg, Evan and Constance were opposed, 3 absent.

Meeting adjourned 7:20pm.





